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In 2023-2024, a sum of $900,627.00 was used to enhance the capacity of teachers. This included 

$776,874.00 of Capacity Enhancement Grant received for the year together with top-up funds of 

$123,753.00 from the College. 

The Grant was allocated to enhance curriculum development. The funds were utilized to hire a 

teaching assistant in the Religious Studies Department to alleviate teachers' administrative 

responsibilities for pastoral care, a teaching assistant in the English Department to aid teachers in 

creating multimedia teaching materials and conducting SBA activities, and a teaching assistant in the 

Mathematics Department to assist in developing learning materials and supporting teachers with their 

administrative tasks.   

 

Summary 

Task area Particulars 
Amount 

(HK$) 

Curriculum development Three teaching assistants (salary + MPF) $776,874.00 

   

 Total $776,874.00 

 


